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APEX PARK BORE – TEMPORARILY OUT OF ORDER 

 
Unfortunately due to high usage and combined with the overcast skies, technical 

problems are currently being experienced with the Apex Park Bore rendering it out of 
order. 
 

Council staff are working to fix the problem to ensure the facility is available as soon 
as possible. 

 
Council apologises for the inconvenience this may cause and asks for your patience 
and understanding. 

 
Alerts to Tenterfield Shire Mobile App and notification by radio will advise when the 

situation has been rectified. 
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